
“It was pride that changed angels into devils; it is humility that makes men as angels.”
 Saint Augustine

April 14, 2016

Dear St. Stan’s Families:

     The halls of St. Stan’s are filled with budding angels! Our students in grades one through eight did an
amazing job of working to the best of their abilities on their Terra Nova Tests this week.  The teachers and
I are so proud to see students working with perseverance and determination, these two qualities will surely
help in their journey towards success in the future. This week’s white envelope is filled with information
about our open house, our middle school dance, mother and father of the year party and the donations that
we still need for our Helping Hands Ministry supply drive.

    In the coming weeks we continue to be quite busy. Here are some dates that you will find important:

                        April 17th        Open House
                        April 22nd       L.E.A.D. Assembly Grades 5-8
                        April 26th        Brain Show Assembly
                        April 27th        7pm H.S.A. Meeting and School Science Fair
                        May 3rd           Bishop Holiday – No School
                        May 7th           First Communion
                        May 8th           May Crowning

     Finally, I sent out an online survey via email this week. Thank you to all who have already answered it.
The deadline is next Friday. It is our hope that we will be able to address topics brought up in the survey.
Beginning next week, I will start discussing some answers to your questions in the survey in this weekly
letter. If you did not get the email please contact the office for the link.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico
Principal


